
Christopher Avedikian 
123 Mission Street 

Santa Cruz, CA 95060 
(831) 459-5555 

avedikian@ucsc.edu 
 

June 21, 2013 
 
John Martinez 
Human Resources Director 
Springfield Publishing Company 
345 Pioneer Street 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 
 
Dear Mr. Martinez:  
 
 My interest in your internship program at Springfield Publishing Company has 
prompted me to forward my resume for your review. I am specifically interested in the 
Publishing Internship posted on the UC Santa Cruz Career Center’s internship 
database. 
 
 As a second-year student pursuing a Bachelor of Arts in Literature with a 
concentration in Creative Writing, I am a superb writer and avid reader looking for an 
opportunity to develop my skills in writing, publishing, and editing. I strive to build 
upon my editing experience gained while working for a literary journal at my 
university’s Literature Department. Through working in the Literature Department 
over the last two years, I have also gained valuable knowledge and experience in many 
aspects of personnel assistance, office procedures, and administrative operations. My 
proven track record of writing engaging articles and demonstrated ability to meet all 
deadlines would make me an asset to your publishing team. 
 

With my considerable energy, passion, and dedication, I will make a positive and 
impactful contribution to your company. Thank you for your time and consideration. I 
look forward to the opportunity to meet with you to discuss how my education and 
experience would be consistent with your publishing needs. 

 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
       Christopher Avedikian 

 
  


